
Dear Mr Alex Keller, Planner
As the owner of unit 4/1 Denison St. Manly, 
I would like to object strongly to the subject development
with the following reasons..
1.As you are aware, Denison Street is narrow one way lane and there are heavy traffic 
throughout 24/7,from 
early in the morning by regular surfers and till late night by dinners. .If 10 car spaces which is 
more than double 
of current car spaces, are built, it create more traffic and noise problems in front of our unit 
building.

2. My unit will lose sunlight and view. 
Your due consideration is greatly appreciated.
Yours faithfully,
Eiji Kawamura
Mailing address: 4 Lauderdale Ave., Fairlight, 2094

From: Eiji Kawamura
Sent: 7/12/2022 10:39:13 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: DA2022/1910




